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Subject: Rate rises

I wish to make an objection about the Shoalhaven Council proposed Rate increases, the proposed 33 percent increase is not
acceptable. There is no legitimate reason for the rate increase other wise rate payers would be looking at a detailed budget
outlining the specific reasons for this increase, no Budget has been forthcoming to Rate payers.

Thank-you

John Kenned: I





